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To Whom It May Concern, 
 

The OSCE Mission in Kosovo (OMIK) has received requests for 
clarification from potential bidders with regards to RFP No. 
OMIK/ICT/02/EMS/2015 and hereby would like to provide the 
clarifications to the RFP document as specified below: 

 
 
 
Question 1: 
Is subcontracting allowed and do potential subcontracts/subcontractors need to be 
identified in the proposal?  
 
Answer to question 1: 
Subcontracting is allowed. Any potential subcontractors should be identified in the 
technical proposal and the Company Profile documents, including the Vendor 
Registration Form, should be submitted for each proposed subcontractor.  
  
Question 2: 
Do proposals need to present a list of infrastructural features to fulfill OMIK’s 
requirements? 
 
Answer to question 2: 
Proposals should describe in sufficient detail the infrastructural features so that an 
assessment can assess can be made whether they are technically compliant with the 
requirements of the Terms of Reference.  
 
Question 3: 
Is 24/7 guarding service required if other measures to secure the site are taken? 
 
Answer to question 3: 
Proposed security measures must ensure that the area is properly secured to prevent 
unauthorized persons from entering. 
 


